
From:
To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two
Subject: Hearings at Snape Maltings
Date: 28 September 2020 16:45:53

Dear Rynd Smith,

Please hold all hearings at Snape Maltings starting with the Open Floor Hearings on October 7th, 8th and 9th as
SPR have made bookings there,

yours sincerely,

Michael Laschet

mailto:EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



